
CITYOF MENDOTA
ooCantaloupe Center Of The World"

MENDOTA PLANNING COMMISSION

PUBLIC NOTICE

Please be advised that the Tuesday, June 21 ,

2022, regularly scheduled meeting of the
l\4endota Planning Commission has been
cancelled.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be
conducted or, Tuesday, July 19,2022,to be held
at City Hall in the Council Chambers at 6:30 p.m.

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING

I, Celeste Cabrera-Garcia, City Clerk of the City of Mendota, do hereby
declare that the foregoing public notice of the regular Planning
Commission meeting cancellation was posted on the outside bulletin
board at City Hall, 643 Quince Street on Friday, June 17,2022 at 5:00
p.m.

r)

Cabrera-Ga

643 Ouince Street Mendota, Calilornia 93640

Telephone: (559) 655-3291 Fresno Line: (559) 266-6456 Fax: (559) 655-4064

TDD/[TY 866-735-2919 (English) TDDffTY 866-833-4703 (Spanish)

ci. mendota.ca. us

The City ol Mendota is an equal opportunity provider and employer


